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CHRISTMAS PARTY FOR ORPHANS 
Christmas is a time of joy, peace, love and giving. Christmas is a time of year that 
most children look forward to. The joy of unwrapping gifts and getting new toys is 
what makes Christmas complete for most children. But for thousands of orphans 
this time of the year is usually filled with loneliness, gloom and is a constant 
reminder of who they are. This years’ Christmas will be a memorable one for 
orphans at Nseleni in northern KwaZulu-Natal. MEC for Health Ms. Peggy Nkonyeni 
in partnership with the Office of the Premier as well as Corporate Business will host 
a Christmas party for orphans in Obuka at Nseleni as part of the food security and 
poverty alleviation initiative.  

The details of the event are as follows:  

  

DATE:                  21 DECEMBER 2005 (WEDNESDAY) 

  

TIME:                  10H00 

  

VENUE:                DUMAKAHLE HIGH SCHOOL, OBUKA, UPPER NSELENI  

  

The media is invited to attend and report on this event.  

ENDS  

For more information please contact Lindiwe Khuzwayo on 083 393 9943 
or Desmond Motha on 083 295 3901.       

  


